
City of Bennington 

January 2024 Newsletter 

Happy New Year! Hope everyone had a Merry Christmas. The year was lightning fast for 
me, I hope this year slows down a little bit. 

Thank you to everyone who came to our open house! It was very nice to see you all and I 
was so glad everyone loved our renovation here in the office. 

The City of Bennington, Mayor Ward Stockamp, and the council would like to publicly thank 
Mrs. Judith Swagerty for all her years of service to many places in this community at one time 
or another throughout the years including the school, EMS, Fire department, Library, United 
Church of Bennington, and the City of Bennington as not only the City Clerk for many years, 
but also as a valued council member. We will miss you on the council Judith and thank you 
so much for your vast knowledge and willingness to always help in any way you can. I will still 
be calling you, just a warning. 

The annual animal clinic is scheduled for Saturday, February 17th from 10:00 am to Noon. We 
will need an updated rabies vaccination certificate if your animal's is expired. Please bring 
separate payments for Sunflower Veterinary Service and for your city tag. Tags are still $3.00. 
No copies will be made at the clinic, we can mail you a copy if you need one. Prices for the 
Veterinary services are listed below. 

Rabies- $27.00 FVRCP- $25.00 

Parvo- $23.00 DHP- $25.00 



Thank you to all who have turned in your lead and copper survey! If 
you have not yet had time, you may also go to the city website 
www.cityofbennington.com and fill one out there. Thank you again 
for all your help. 

The City of Bennington is still looking for someone to manage the 
swimming pool for the 2024 season. If you are interested or know 
someone who may be, please contact the city office at 785-488-37 67. 
We cannot open the pool if we do not find a qualified person to 
manage it, so please spread the word. Thank you! 
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